Dan Kueferer

From: ColoradoES, FW6 <ColoradoES@fws.gov>

Sent: Monday, May 20, 2024 2:52 PM

To: Myers, Stephen

Cc: Kofford, Kevin; Vincent, Aaron

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Request for Concurrence/Technical Assistance: 12420 Meridian Road

Minor Subdivision Project - Ef Paso County, Colorado

You don t often get emai] from coloradoes@fws gov Learn whv this is 1mportant i

HeIIo Stephen Myers,

Thank you for contacting the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (Service). The Service has reviewed the Meridian Road minor
subdivision project and has no concerns with this project resulting in impacts to species listed as candidate, proposed,
threatened, or endangered.

We appreciate your efforts to ensure the conservation of threatened and endangered species. Thank you for contacting
us and please let me know if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

Emily Berchem

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service

Colorade Ecological Services Field Cffice
1 Denver Federal Center, Building 25
Denver, CO 80225

From: Myers, Stephen <Stephen.Myers@kimley-horn.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 4:13 PM

To: ColoradokS, FW6E <ColoradoES@fws.gov>

Ce: Kofford, Kevin <Kevin.Kofford@kimley-horn.com>; Vincent, Aaron <Aaron.Vincent@kimley-horn.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request for Concurrence/Technical Assistance: 12420 Meridian Road Minor Subdivision Project - El
Paso County, Coloradao

ThIS emall has been recelved from outSIde of DO[ ~Use ca:utlon before_cllckmg on lmks openmg

To whom it may cancern,

On behalf of Joan Hathcock, Kimley-Horn would like to submit the Threatened and Endangered Species Habitat
Assessment for the 12420 N Meridian Road Minor Subdivision Project in El Paso County, Colorado. We respectfully
request concurrence on the attached assessment in compliance with the Endangered Species Act. Should you determine
any disagreement with this assessment, please contact me at 719-581-7962 or stephen.myers@kimley-horn.com within
thirty (30) days of receipt of this letter to set up a web conference to go over the details of your findings and discuss
project-related specifics.

Thank you and have a wonderful day,
Stephen.




Stephen Nyers, PWS | Environmental

Kimley-Horn | 2 North Nevada Avenue, Suite 900 | Colorado Springs, CO 80803
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